
 
Event Report “AAP SUMMER SEMINAR”! 
“AAP SUMMER SEMINAR” was held at OZU SEISHOUNEN-
KOURYU-NO-IE (OZU International Youth Exchange House) from 
August 30th to September 1st for three days. 
This year Five Ehime University students, a Kagawa University student 
and a Kochi University student participated in this seminar. 
They had the lectures from each professor in the daytime. 
In the evening they gave presentations about the agriculture circumstance 
and food and others of each country. 
Their group work of “Walk Rally forward OZU CASTLE” cultivated 
them friendly relations more. 
Under the Corona disaster we took every precaution, nevertheless it 
seemed that students member had great experiences from this “real 
seminar” by face to face.            

  
Presentation by students 

  
Lectures by professors from Ehime University, Kagawa University and Kochi University 



  
walk rally：「kupu-kupu、laba-laba、ちょうちょ、クモ」You taught each other your mother tongue. 
  

 

  
                                      （Masks may be removed when photographs are taken.） 
                           AAP Educational Promotion Committee 


